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Madam Chair Lee and committee members, the North Dakota State Association 

of City and County Health Officials (NDSACCHO) opposes any reduction of vaccination 

requirements in North Dakota that reduce the spread of vaccine preventable disease. 

SACCHO is comprised of all 28 local public health units and we appreciate the 

opportunity to communicate our opposition to this bill. 

 


